
 

INTERNATIONAL YOUTH EXCHANGE HOST FAMILIES SOUGHT (Help spread the word)  

Rotary Club of Peoria is seeking interested families for the Rotary Youth Exchange program to host an international high school student. 
Host families do not need to be Rotarians.  

- The time commitment is four or six months for each host during the 2022-2023 school year between the months of August 2022-July 2023.  

- If you or someone you know in the community might be interested, contact Rotary of Peoria President Janet Glavin at 309-370-4893 or 

jglavin@illinois.wish.org. | Interested respondents will be added to an invitation list for an informational online meeting that will be held in 

April or early May.  If you would like to learn more about hosting an exchange student - CLICK HERE  

Colleen Callahan, head of the Illinois Department of  
Natural Resources, told Peoria Rotarians that her  

department is doing more with less these days. State  
officials have said the IDNR should ideally have 2,500 

employees. The actual number is around 1,150 these 
days. Colleen Callahan says that is despite having 

been given the responsibility of 100 additional  
historic sites in Illinois in 2017. 

The IDNR has a wide range of responsibilities – ranging from licenses for  
hunting of deer, fish, and waterfowl to managing those historic 
sites. Those hunting licenses bring in a lot of money to the IDNR.  

The money is needed because funding for the department is  
exceptionally low compared to other states. Colleen Callahan says 

the department doesn’t have the ability to charge for services 
which would increase the budget, because those decisions must 

come from the General Assembly.  

Colleen Callahan also said that work to prevent the Asian Carp from 
getting into the Great Lakes continues. The latest federal budget  

includes 225 million dollars in funding for the Asian Carp/Brandon 
Road Project in Joliet. The project will construct a new channel to test 

a range of technologies that could prevent Asian Carp from moving 
from the Illinois River to the Great Lakes. 
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I f  yo u  wo uld  l ike  to  at t end the  so c ia l  we  
are  asking  that  you  p le ase RSVP by  

emai l ing  i nfodowtown @peor iarotary .org   
A  s ign - up  sheet  wi l l  a l so  be  avai lab le  at  th e  

weekly  m eet i ng .  Than k  you! !

vs.  

June 26th at Busch Stadium | 1:15pm Game Time  
Pre-Opening Day Ticket Sale - Early Bird Special -  

*  *  
On / After Opening Day - April 30th - Tickets $58.00  

Ticket Order Forms can be downloaded from the  
Rotary Club of Peoria website or requested by  

emailing the office infodowntown@peoriarotary.org  

. 
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Contact Us 
Melissa Brewer 
Executive Secretary 
CELL: 309-635-7377  
OFFICE: 309-676-5432 
EMAIL:  infodowntown@peoriarotary.org 
Office Hours:  By  Appointment 
Website:  www.peoriarotary.org 

Board Members 

William Albers 
Charlie Greer 
Emily Jacob-Rudesill 
Aaron Kilgore 
Randy Neff  
Jana’ Stevens 

Club Officers 
President - Janet Bantz Glavin 
President-Elect - Tom McIntyre 
Secretary - Katherine Coyle 
Treasurer- Scott Fisher 
Immediate Past President - Brad Stegall 

 

 

 
We are collecting food items such 
as: Peanut or almond butter, dried 

goods such as: Oatmeal, Cereal, 
Rice, Pasta, Ramen Noodles,  

Granola Bars & Hormel Completes.   
Melissa can come and pick up 
items from you, please email  

infodowntown@peoriarotary.org or call  676-5432 to arrange 
a time. If you would like to donate money, we will buy  

non-perishables on your behalf!  
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